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Solutions

Anzac Day Comprehension

1.	 Australian and New Zealand Army Corps.
2.	 �Anzac Day is commemorated on 25 April 

each year because the Gallipoli landing 
occurred on this date in ANZAC Cove.

3.	 �Anzac Day is commemorated in many 
ways including: Dawn Services, parades, 
minutes of silence, playing of the ‘Last 
Post’, wearing poppies or sprigs of 
rosemary, laying wreaths and flowers 
and flying flags at half mast.

4.	 �The values of courage, bravery, 
endurance, mateship, determination and 
sacrifice make up the ANZAC spirit.

5.	 �Private John Simpson Kirkpatrick, or 
‘Simpson’ was a stretcher-bearer in the 
Australian Army Medical Corps and used 
his donkey to transport injured men to 
safety during the fighting at Gallipoli.

6.	 �Anzac Day honours everyone who has 
been involved in wars, conflicts and 
peacekeeping operations.

7.	 �Dawn is a symbolic time on Anzac Day 
because the landing at Gallipoli occurred 
at dawn.

8.	 �Flags are lowered to half mast on Anzac 
Day as a sign of honour, respect and 
mourning.

9.	 �The battle was called ‘The Battle of 
Fromelles’.

10.	 �Teacher check.

Answer: One hundred years of ANZAC - The 
Spirit Lives

Anzac Day Word Find 

R O S E M A R Y A S O N E H H

U A M A M E N H P P N D R E I

P R D A U Y E U R I P A R C S

E M S O S S F N I R W O A O T

A Y N D C S T D L I Z A P R O

C O M M E M O R A T E S R P R

E A I A N F C E A T U T H S Y

K E L T T D E D V L T R S P B

E I I E E R A N C E I A K I R

E A T S N T L W C O N A C S A

P N A H A I V E N E V T N K V

I Z R I R S S O L D I E R S E

N A Y P Y G A L L I P O L I R

G C O N F L I C T R O O P S Y

N E W Z E A L A N D Y E A R S


